
 

Nether Alderley Parish Council 

Notice of conclusion of audit 

Annual Governance & Accountability Return (AGAR) for the 
year ended 31 March 2022 

 
Sections 20(2) and 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 

2014 Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015 (SI 2015/234) 

 

The audit of accounts for Nether Alderley Parish Council for the 
year ended 31 March 2022 has been completed and the accounts 

have been published. 
 

The Annual Governance & Accountability Return (AGAR) is available 

for inspection by any local government elector of the area of 

Nether Alderley Parish Council on application to: 

 

David Naylor, Nether Alderley Parish Council Clerk 

C/o 26 Barnside Way, Tytherington Macclesfield SK10 2TZ 

Tel: 07717 244537 or email: clerk.napc@gmail.com 

 
 

The AGAR may be inspected between the hours of 10am & 

5pm weekdays at the Parish Hall on Church Lane Nether 

Alderley by arrangement with the Clerk by telephone or email 

as above. 

 
 

Copies will be provided to any person on payment of £1 for 

each copy of the Annual Governance & Accountability 

Return. 

 

 

Announcement made by:   David Naylor Parish Clerk 

 

 

Announcement made on:  Tuesday 27th September 2022 
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